Bartleson, Debra - City Council

Subject: FW: Support for Rezening Welton to C-MX-5

From: 2955 Welton [mailto:2955welton@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 6:42 AM

To: Williams, Gretchen - City Council

Subject: Support for Rezoning Welton to C-MX-5

Dear Denver City Council,

As a property holder within the boundary of City Council Case #2013-00048 addressing the rezoning of
portions of Welton Street from 28th Street to Downing Street, I encourage you to pass this rezoning to establish
consistency of C-MX-5 along the Welton Corridor.

Thank you for your assistance with this very important matter.

Regards,

Lynne Bruning

2955 and 2975 Welton



